NORTH EAST ELEMENTARY CENTER

50 East Division Street
North East, PA 16428
(814) 725-8671

jritter@nesdl.org / bemick@nesd1.org

September 9, 2021

Dear NESD Elementary Center Families,

We continue to review and consider all options regarding our Elementary Center afternoon dismissal
procedures. Due to the large volume of students being picked up by car in the afternoons, we will now be
adjusting our process. The following changes will take place beginning Monday, September 13, 2021.
All vehicles will continue to enter and exit campus from Route 89. Additionally, we still encourage

continued utilization of our bus transportation service as well.

Beginning next Monday, September 13, we will stagger car rider dismissal times for students in our
Elementary Center. Please review the information below. It is extremely important that all adults who will

continue to pick up an elementary student as a car rider adhere to expectations as outlined below.

1. Adults picking up children from the Earle C. Davis Primary School ONLY will report to the pool
parking lot for pickup beginning at 3:15PM.

2. Adults picking up children from BOTH the Earle C. Davis Primary School AND the Intermediate
Elementary School (siblings) will report to the pool parking lot for pickup beginning at 3:30PM.

3. Adults picking up children from the Intermediate Elementary School ONLY will report to the pool

parking lot for pickup beginning at 3:45PM.

Working together and following these revised timelines will help alleviate the congestion of traffic that is
currently being experienced. Adults who arrive outside of their designated report time will be requested to

exit the pool parking lot and return to the back of the dismissal line. Thank you all for your cooperation!

Yours in Education,

Dr. Jennifer Ritter / Mr. Brian Emick
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